
 

 

The Governing Body of Archibald First School is consulting on changes to their admission 
arrangements for the academic year 2025/26 onwards. 

 

There are no proposed changes to the admission policy criteria. 

 

Please see the school website for proposed details of the full policy. 

 

www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk 

 

 

The consultation is open until Monday 20th November.   

 

 

Comments or queries should be addressed to 

 

The Governing Body 

Archibald First School 

Archibald Street 

Newcastle upon Tyne 

NE3 1EB 

 

or emailed to: office@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk  

http://www.archibaldfirstschool.co.uk/
mailto:office@archibaldfirstschool.co.uk

